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Reminders for Penhold Waskasoo Middle School
Steel Pony Farms Fundraiser
We are excited to announce our current fundraiser in partnership with Steel Pony Farms, offering fresh, locally 
grown vegetables just in time for Thanksgiving! Not only will you be getting delicious, high-quality produce, but 
you’ll also be supporting local farmers and our school community. Ordering is easy, just use this link: 
https://steel-pony.localline.ca/penhold
****Order are due September 30th and pick up is set for October 7th. 

Old Dutch Chip Fundraiser
Our Parent Council is excited to run a fundraiser just in time for Halloween! Old Dutch chips are available for 
purchase, and order forms went home in your child’s agenda. Orders will be delivered on October 20th, perfect 
for Halloween parties or family snack time! If you have any questions, please email pwmsparents@gmail.com

Playground Grand Opening
Our playground is nearly complete, thanks to the incredible support of volunteers, community partners, and 
members who helped bring this project to life! We are thrilled to invite everyone to the Grand Opening on 
Monday, September 29th at 10:15 AM outside at the playground. Your support has made this dream a reality, 
and we can’t wait to celebrate with our school community!

Orange Shirt Day
On Monday, September 29, we will recognize Orange Shirt Day. This is a day to honour Residential School 
Survivors, their families, and our shared commitment to truth and reconciliation. We encourage all students and 
staff to wear orange as a way of showing support and standing together in the message that “Every Child 
Matters.”

School Photos from Smart Photography
Today we had both class and individual photos taken. Order forms were sent home in student backpacks. 
Please use the code provided on the sheet to view and purchase your child’s photos online.

Twin Day Friday
Get ready to double the fun! This Friday is Twin Day, and we’re encouraging students to team up with a friend 
(or two… or three!) to dress alike. Whether they go all-out with matching outfits or just coordinate a fun 
accessory, it’s all about celebrating our school spirit and building a positive school culture together. The more 
“twins,” the better! 

Should you have any questions, or concerns, please feel free to reach out to Mrs. Baird at the office at 
403-886-4390 or by email at lbaird@cesd73.ca 

Thank you for your continued support in your child's education!

Mrs. Baird
Principal of Penhold Elementary School

Principal- Mrs. Lisa Baird  & Vice- Principal- Mrs. Giselle Meyer
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